Annex E

From: Bina Patel

To: Ola Owojori; Oladayo Bello

Subject: RE: Re Ibex Venue Restaurant and Hall
Date: 31 May 2022 13:58:32

Dear Ola

Licensing withdraws it representation

Regards
Bina

From: Ola Owojori <OOwojori@lambeth.gov.uk>

Sent: 31 May 2022 13:01

To: Oladayo Bello <OBello@lambeth.gov.uk>; Bina Patel <BPatel@lambeth.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Re Ibex Venue Restaurant and Hall

Dear Bina and Dayo,

Following the confirmation below from the Police, can you confirm the status of your
representation to support the review application.

Regards
Ola

From: 02 I

Sent: 31 May 2022 12:14

To: Ola Owojori <OOwojori@lambeth.gov.uk>

Cc: Bina Patel <BPatel@lambeth.gov.uk>; Nicole Terrieux <NTerrieux@lambeth.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Re Ibex Venue Restaurant and Hall

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Ola,

Having discussed the matter with my supervisors it has been decided that the preferred course
of action from the MPS is to withdraw the review application.

Given that there is no intended prosecution and the concerns that were originally there are no
longer present we do not believe that that a review application is necessary.

Kind regards,
Dave

ecurity and that of any attachments cannot be guaranteed.



From: Oladayo Bello

To: Ola Owojori; Bina Patel

Subject: RE: Re Ibex Venue Restaurant and Hall
Date: 31 May 2022 13:05:38

Dear Olg,

My rep was in support of the mps action so | withdraw too.

Regards

Oladayo Bello

Street Trading Liaison Officer

Public Protection, Assurance & Regulatory Services
Environment Directorate

Resident Services

London Borough of Lambeth

Tel: 07710026240

Email: obello@lambeth.gov.uk





